February 2016

Dear Parents,

We will leave for Outdoor Education Science Camp on Tuesday, March 8 and return Friday, March 11.

Before March 8

*Pack according to the list given out at Parent Info. Night. The list is also available on each Canvas class website.

Students can also bring: a daypack sunscreen sweatshirt/jacket for the evenings
book/magazine disposable camera

*Pack sleeping bag/bedding in a large trash bag and label the outside with your child’s name. Label luggage as
well. Only bring what is necessary, your child is responsible for carrying their own belongings.

*Do not pack: electronic devices of any kind (exception-hair dryer), selfie sticks, food items, money, or
medications/vitamins. No cell phones are to be brought with us (teachers will have theirs).

*Make arrangements for who will take your child home on March 11 (around 10:30 am-11:30 am). If you are
not picking your child, you need to make prior arrangements for someone to pick them up. If that
person is not on your emergency card, send a signed note to the office granting permission for another
adult to take your child home. No child will be permitted to walk home alone!

On Tuesday, March 8

*This will be a “late start day” for sixth grade students only. Have your child go to the MPR by 9:00.
If your child must come to school earlier, send them directly to the MPR. If you are staying to see the kids off,
find a parking spot on the street.

*Drop your child’s luggage and bedding bag at the red curb by 9:00 am.

*In the MPR...
-We will be taking students’ temperatures before departing. Students must have a temperature under 100°F.
-If you have any last minute emergency medications, you will need to see your child’s teacher immediately.
-Drop off any letters to your child in the corresponding teachers’ tubs.
-If you are sending letters to your child via US mail, you must send them by Friday, March 4 to be sure they
reach
the camp. The address is:

Your Child’s First and Last Name
Stone Creek Elementary School
Irvine Ranch Outdoor Science School
2 Irvine Park Rd.

Orange, CA 92869

*The school will send out an email blast when we arrive at the camp.

On Friday, March 11
*Pickup will be between 10:30 am - 11:30 am. The school will send an email blast out when we are close to
arrival. *Park on the street.
*Sign your child out at the designated tables and pick up any medications used at camp before gathering
luggage and leaving campus.
*If your child is staying at Creekers, remember to bring a lunch to school Friday morning and leave it in the
office
for them.
*All students must be signed out of school as there will be no 6 grade classrooms open for the
remainder




of the day.

The 6™ Grade Teachers



